
 

  
  

Request for Approval of Memorandum of 
Understanding between Ector County ISD and 
Permian Basin Workforce Development Board 

 
The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding is for a Teacher Externship 
Program that allows selected teachers to spend 3-4 days on-site with local employers to 
have a better understanding of industry-specific workplaces and translate externship 
activities to classroom lessons. 
 
This agreement will be in effect during the summer of 2020. 
 


